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 Everything I Need to Know I Learned in Quilt Guild.  
    This year's design challenge has begun. We will be compiling a guild  

book of the things we have each learned as members of the guild, or for 

those new guild members, things we have learned from quiltmaking itself.   

 

    Your challenge, should you choose to  accept, is to First make a list of 

five statements that describe what you have learned.  Next, choose one of 

those statements and elaborate.  This paragraph will be used for your quilt 

label, which I will print for those who participate.  Finally, design and   

complete a quilt that reflects the topic of your paragraph, and have it ready 

for our Design Challenge Quilt Show on March 21st at guild meeting.  The 

only stipulation:  Do not use a published pattern for your quilt.  Remember 

this is a Design challenge - your own design.   

 

    You must finish your Design Challenge in order to receive the book we 

are writing. Don't forget to bring your list of what you have learned and 

your paragraph for your quilt label to February's guild meeting. If you can't 

make it that night, please contact me by phone: 657-0581, or email:  

princessquiltsalot@msn.com to turn in your list.  Please, please call me if 

you have any questions. 

Good Luck!! 

   

 

 

 

"To Quilt, or not to Quilt…  What a silly question!" 

Design Challenge 2006Design Challenge 2006Design Challenge 2006Design Challenge 2006    

Organization: 

• President:  Michelle Blair  

• Vice Presidents:  1st - Celini Richins,                                   2nd 
- Brenda Wilcox 

• Secretary:  Barbara Murdock 

• Treasurer:  Jeannine Pratt 

• Newsletter Editor/Historian:  Deonn Stott 

• Newsletter Production:  Michele Murdock 

• Charity Quilt Committee:  Tricia Mathis,  Dana               
Brosnahan, Kaydawn Epps, Wendy Jones 

• New Member Liaison:  Christy Watt 

• Communication Coordinator:  Sheryl Wood 

• Door Prize/Birthday Coordinator:  Julie McNaughtan 

• Friendship Groups:  Cat Beckstead 

• Design Challenge:  Shantelle Cox 
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Those who sleep under a quilt, sleep under a blanket of love. 

In ReviewIn ReviewIn ReviewIn Review    
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Can't wait for Celini Richins' demonstra-
tion this month on the Buggy Barn's fun 
and easy stack, slice and switch method 
of piecing.  This is going to be great!  If 
you ordered one, pick up your pattern for 

this cute quilt at guild  meeting. 

 

 

March's guild meeting will feature a demonstration by 
Wasatch County's home economist and guild member, Debbie Proctor.  She will 
show us how to make        mitered-corner blankets in a snap.  We will also have our 

Design Challenge Quilt Show that evening.  Are you up to the challenge? 

A PreviewA PreviewA PreviewA Preview    

Buggy Barn Heart Crazies 

www.hebervalleyquilters.iwarp.comwww.hebervalleyquilters.iwarp.comwww.hebervalleyquilters.iwarp.comwww.hebervalleyquilters.iwarp.com    

Fund RaiserFund RaiserFund RaiserFund Raiser    

Utah Quilt Guild Water Bottle 
Fund Raiser to support  

UQG operations.  
  February's guild meeting will 
be your last chance to get one of 
these great bottles.  They hold 
about 22 oz. and have a fun 
compartment for storing keys, 
scissors, thread and anything 
else you can fit.  If you would 
like to purchase a water bottle, 
the cost is $6.  Get yours from 
Shantelle and support the State 
Quilt Guild.  

Charity Quilt CornerCharity Quilt CornerCharity Quilt CornerCharity Quilt Corner 

ust a little note about the Charity Quilts for this 

year!  We have decided to ask everyone to do at 

least one quilt, on your own, for the Children’s Justice 

Center.  A fun way to decide when they get done is to 

base it on the month of your birth.  If your birthday is in 

January, you have until the February guild meeting to 

get it done. For every quilt you turn in, you may enter 

your name (one name per quilt) in a drawing for a stack 

of really cute fat quarters, donated by Cat Beckstead.  

We do have       batting, yarn for tying, and labels avail-

able for these quilts.   We also have some kits of fabric 

and batting if you want to pick one up to do.  Donations 

of fabric are always needed and appreciated.  If you'd 

like help tying your quilt, let us know so that we can 

make the arrangements and put a notice in the Newslet-

ter. 

    So heads up all you January birthdays (Wendy, Joan, 

Rachel, Tricia L) ~ February Guild meeting is coming 

up soon! 

     Charity Quilt Committee Members: 

    Tricia Mathis   654-9807      Dana Brosnahan   654-5897 

    Wendy Jones    657-0989      Kaydawn Epps     654-0669 

I am a quilter and my house is in pieces. 

Guild RetreatGuild RetreatGuild RetreatGuild Retreat    

It's time to start thinking 
about our 4th annual 
guild retreat, "Quiltin' in 
the Woods."   It will be 
held at Shantelle Cox's 
family cabin up Weber 
Canyon May 4th through 
the 6th.  Be sure to keep 
your calendar open for 
three days of quilting fun!   

"Quiltin' in the Woods"  

May 4th, 5th & 6th 

We would like to thank our Newsletter Sponsors for 2006: 

Bonneville Roofing & DrywallBonneville Roofing & DrywallBonneville Roofing & DrywallBonneville Roofing & Drywall            801 226-7073           &        Heaton Roofing Heaton Roofing Heaton Roofing Heaton Roofing   801 224-6776 



  One of the most interesting 

things I did this past month was 

attend the Nancy Halvorsen    

lecture in SLC. Nancy is a     

quilter, an artist and has        

published many quilting books 

and patterns. She is also a        

successful fabric designer. She 

briefly told us a little about her 

life and how she got started into 

designing fabric. It was so inter-

esting hearing all of the many 

steps involved in the process 

from start to finish. She stated    

it takes close to a year from the 

time she submits her drawings 

until the fabric is made. She 

rarely speaks to quilting groups 

because she is so busy, so it was 

an honor to be able to attend. 

  In March, I will be giving a     

lesson in Midway on the differ-

ent kids of threads available for   

quilters. In my research, I was 

given a tour of the Superior 

Threads warehouse in St. 

George, which I found to be very 

interesting. The lady spent about 

an hour with me giving me all 

kinds of information. I have also 

visited with the distributor of 

DMC threads and, again, was 

given great information. I have 

learned so much.  

  I visited a new quilt shop in 

Spanish Fork this week: the 

name of the store is Cherry Tree 

Cottage at 389 South Main 

Street in Spanish Fork. It         

reminds me a lot of the Lazy 

Daisy store in St. George, in an 

old house. They just opened the 

middle of January and so are in 

the process of acquiring more 

fabric. Apparently, this is the on-

ly quilting store in Spanish Fork, 

other than JoAnn's.  

   I will be attending the Zion     

Retreat in Zion Canyon February 

17th and 18th , sponsored by the 

St. George Quilt Guild. I signed 

up for the dinner/lecture and a 

class on Saturday.  

  I also attended a lecture up at 

Daniel's Summit during their 

Winterfest Retreat. It was on the 

making of the Joseph Smith 

memory quilt. I was able to have 

lunch with the ladies and they 

said they were having so much 

fun and highly recommend       

attending the retreat. They were 

also giving away great prizes. 

About 10 vendors were there - 

some of our favorite Shop Hop 

stores - and I visited all of them.  

  I heard that only one person     

attended the Moda fabric class at 

Heber Cotton Company that 

Shantelle taught. But this person 

was so excited because she had a 

one on one experience, said it 

was wonderful. She was so 

grateful to Shantelle and all of 

the things that she taught her.  

  If you have anything to report 

on--any classes, sales, retreats, 

new stores, etc., please let De-

onn or Barb know so that we can 

get this information in the news-

letter. 

Guild MembershipGuild MembershipGuild MembershipGuild Membership    
Queen Bee          Member               Phone 

Jun-05 Heather Ackerson    654-3140 

 Paule�e Adams    654-5918 

 Cat Beckstead    657-2336 

 Linda Beecher    654-1818 

Jan-04 Michelle Blair    654-7128 

 Michelle Bradshaw    654-4218 

 Holly Broadhead    654-2191 

 Dana Brosnahan    654-5897 

 Ashley Christensen    657-0238 

May-05 Shantelle Cox    657-0581 

Jul-05 Rachel Crane    654-7038 

Aug-04 Claudia Daniels    654-3959 

Jul-04 Joan DeFriez    654-2124 

 Crusan Epps    654-5077 

 Kaydawn Epps    654-0669 

Nov-05 Jill Gehring    657-0505 

 Wendy Jones    657-0989 

 Tricia Mathis    657-0955 

 Shonna Luke   654-0801 

Mar-04 Tricia Livingstone    654-9807 

Jun-04 Julie McNaughtan    654-5358 

 Barbara Murdock    654-0656 

Nov-04 Michele Murdock    654-4917 

 Kris:ne Nichols    654-9004 

   Barbara Odland   435-645-

9145 

 Cindy Pennington    654-5212 

Dec-04 Jeannine Pra�    654-4808 

Oct-05 Debbie Proctor    654-2079 

Feb-04 Celeni Richins    654-4767 

 Margaret Schloss        654-2876 

Feb-05 Deonn Sto�       654-8088 

 Joylyn Taylor    654-3972 

Apr-04 Christy Wa�    654-2888 

Mar-05 Brenda Wilcox    657-0798 

 Pa�y Wilcox    657-1777 

Sep-04 Sheryl Wood    654-5620 
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The Calico RoadThe Calico RoadThe Calico RoadThe Calico Road  
by Barbara Murdock 

February Block of the Month   

 

Foundation paper piecing still got you 
stumped?  Call Deonn for a quick demo:  

654-8088 or 654-4203. 



Monthly MeetingsMonthly MeetingsMonthly MeetingsMonthly Meetings 
 

Join us for our monthly 

guild meetings held on 

the THIRD TUESDAY of 

each month at 7:00 pm. 

 

Meetings are held in the 

Community Room at: 

AMBank Building 

620 West 100 South 

Heber City, Utah 

 

See you there! 

 

A Look AheadA Look AheadA Look AheadA Look Ahead    
 

 

 

 

 

March 21st  
Mitered Corner Blankets 
demonstration by 
Debbie Proctor 

 

& 
 

Design Challenge Quilt Show 
"Everything I Need to Know, 
I Learned at Quilt Guild." 

~~~ 

 

 

    Guild Meeting InformationGuild Meeting InformationGuild Meeting InformationGuild Meeting Information    
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HEBER VALLEY QUILTERS 

Editor:  Deonn Stott 
Phone:  654-8088 
Email:  deonnstott@yahoo.com 

    

This MonthThis MonthThis MonthThis Month    
 

February 21st   
Buggy Barn Heart Crazies 

demonstration by  
Celini Richins 

 
Please Bring: 

) Design Challenge list              
and paragraph    

) Sew & Tell items,             
including any Buggy Barn 
quilts you may have made)  

) Quilted Nametag 
) Celini's Mom's Thank you 
blocks if you've got them! 

 


